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We are living in very trying times, but we are lucky to have our quilting to distract 

us and to use our talent to volunteer making beautiful blankets for the children 

who were orphaned on Oct.7th. 

We are very grateful to everyone who participated in this project. 

All the families were deeply touched with the gesture. 

In June we had 3 different workshops in the Metro center in Shoham.  Hassi 

Naveh instructed making 2 cute bags. Eti David gave Gloria Loughams “ Light up 

your Landscape “ workshop. Merav Weber Hadad, a textile artis, gave a worksop 

making plants and flowers from recycled jeans. 

We would like to thank Ruth Rudniks  family for donating her estate. We 

prepared a small   gift for all those who came to the workshops. It is always very 

emotional when we distribute these gifts. People remembered her and her works. 

All in all  we had a good time and it was nice to get together 

The subject for next years exhibition was chosen by the members unanimously in 

a WhatsApp poll. The subject chosen is Traditionally / Modern. A call to 

participate will be announced in a few weeks. We hope you will all join us and 

participate.. The exhibition will take place in March 2025. 

 

Activities 

 

Ranea Merrill 
workshop 

Tueday  9/7/24 
16/7/24 

17:00-20:00 150 NIS 

Global Quilt 
Connection 
Sampler 
platter 

Sat-Sun 28-29/9/24 22:00-01:00 Free -just 
sign up on the 
website 

 

 



 

 

We are very proud of our member’s accomplishments: 

Shoshi Rimmer and Nitza Hoffman are participating in an exhibition at the 

 “Al Ha’agam” gallery in Ra’anana 

 

 

 

Eti David is exhibiting at exhibiting at the Ben Ami Gallery in Tel Aviv 

 

 


